
 
 
From: Jo Galarneau <jgalarneau@pub.nl.ca>  
Sent: Tuesday, July 29, 2025 1:28 PM 
To: Amanda N. George <AGeorge@bwbllp.ca> 
Cc: shirleywalsh@nlh.nl.ca; nlhregulatory@nlh.nl.ca; dfoley@newfoundlandpower.com; 
regulatory@newfoundlandpower.com; dwright@newfoundlandpower.com; dbrowne@bfma-
law.com; sfitzgerald@bfma-law.com; sarahfitzgerald@bfma-law.com; bbailey@bfma-law.com; 
pcoxworthy@stewartmckelvey.com; gseaborn@poolealthouse.ca; 
dfleming@coxandpalmer.com; sluk@oktlaw.com; nkennedy@oktlaw.com; Jason T. Cooke 
<jcooke@bwbllp.ca>; Sarah L. MacLeod <SLMacLeod@bwbllp.ca>; Public Utilities Board 
<board@pub.nl.ca>; Ryan Oake <roake@pub.nl.ca> 
Subject: RE: Newfoundland and Labrador Hydro - Order No. P.U. 12(2025) - Request for 
Reconsideration 
 
Good day, 
 
The Board has granted the request. The updated schedule is provided below, and the revised 
will be available on the Board's website. 
 

Filing Date 

Filing Date Comments from Intervenors/Interested Parties Thursday, August 14, 2025 

Hydro’s Reply to comments to be received Thursday, August 21, 2025 

 
Thank you, 
Jo 
 

 

 Jo-Anne (Jo) Galarneau 
Executive Director and 
Board Secretary 
 
T: (709) 726-8600 
F: (709) 726-9604 
jgalarneau@pub.nl.ca 

               
 
 
 

mailto:jgalarneau@pub.nl.ca

